
JOINT STAFFING COMMITTEE

Meeting - 18 October 2017

Present: P Jones (Chairman) 
R Bagge, P E C Martin, N Naylor, D W Phillips and J Read

18. APPOINTMENT OF CHAIRMAN 

It was RESOLVED that Councillor Jones be appointed Chairman of the Joint Staffing 
Sub-Committee meeting.

19. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

There were no declarations of interest.

20. EXCLUSION OF THE PUBLIC 

RESOLVED:

That under section 100 (A) (4) of the Local Government Act 1972 (as 
amended) the public be excluded from the meeting for the following 
item(s) of business on the grounds that they involved the likely 
disclosure of exempt information as defined in Part 1 of Schedule 12A of 
the Act.

21. INTERIM APPOINTMENT OF THE HEAD OF SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT. 

A Joint Staffing Sub-Committee was established to deal with the appointment to the 
vacancy of Head of Sustainable Development and that the membership of the Sub-
Committee be delegated to the Chief Executive in consultation with the respective 
Cabinet Leaders.

As such, the Sub-Committee met to interview the short-listed candidates for the post 
of Interim Head of Sustainable Development and following which Members then

RESOLVED:

That an offer of interim appointment for the post of Head of 
Sustainable Development be made to Andrew Ashcroft, subject 
to no objections being received by 5 pm on Monday, 23 
October 2017 from the Council’s respective Cabinets, and that 
the Chief Executive be authorised in consultation with the 
Human Resources Manager to agree a start date and make the 
formal offer of interim appointment.
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The meeting terminated at 4.00 pm


	Minutes

